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Weekly News –20th April 2018  
 

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
  
We hope you all enjoyed a restful Easter break. 
Thank you to those parents and carers who were able to attend the 
SATs talk on Tuesday. If you were unable to attend, we will also be 
sending out information about SATS and how the week works.  
 
Just a quick update of the dates for the year 6 production. The 
performances will take place on Thursday 5th July at 9:30 and 18:00. 
There will be no performance on Wednesday 4th July due to Kingston 
school’s transition day taking place then. 
 
We have been pleased to hear that children are taking a focused 
approach to revising for the upcoming SATs. It is great to hear that 
children are focusing on the specific areas they find tricky. We do ask 
that the children aren’t overloaded with revision and study as it is 
extremely important that they have some time to relax. 
 
 
Mrs Howarth, Mrs Lawn, Miss Bennett and Mrs Vincer.   

Homework:  
Spellings- spelling lists  
Please continue to revise the year 5/6 spelling lists. Children should also 
focus on spellings/spellings rules they find tricky. 
 
Maths 
Please complete the maths sheet on angles and coordinates. 
 
English 
Please complete the sheet on the past perfect tense. 
 
Please continue with any practice of maths and English over the break. Again we 
recommend www.myminimaths.co.uk and www.spellingframe.co.uk. Additionally, 
children should read as much as possible- please aid this with questioning to test their 

understanding. 
 
Please remember to bring the folders back to school on Monday 16th 
April as we will spend some time in class looking through these.. 
 

 

Date Reminder 

Monday 14th May- Thursday 
17th May 
SATS week 

Thursday 5th July 
Production 9am & 6pm 

 

Recommended 
Reads 

Wonder by RJ Palacio 

Auggie and Me by RJ Palacio 

The Alex Rider Series by 
Anthony Horowitz 

Groosham Grange by 
Anthony Horowitz 

 

 

http://www.myminimaths.co.uk/
http://www.spellingframe.co.uk/
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